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Comments: As a native Montanan who grew up camping at the Forest Service  campgrounds in the Seeley/Swan

valley I am opposed to this entire proposal. I have recreated in this area, hiked to the upper falls and appreciate

the lands as they are currently. Removal of  the historic cabins and facilities to be replaced by a lodge and other

developments should be denied. This proposal takes away from the rustic nature and character of the area. In

addition, it caters to the high-income portion of society and is not inclusive to those in lower social-economic

situations.  The lands will not be able to be enjoyed by all US citizens as the National Forest lands  were

intended. The fees imposed at these type of resorts cater to the upper class/high income  social elite portion of

society. Proposals and developments such as what is being proposed should be denied ~ they do not belong on

public lands! As stated earlier, this development will only be available to a small portion of society which is not

the intent of National Forest Lands. This is not appropriate use of public lands. I would hope the Forest Service

as a whole would utilize their time better and focus on providing opportunities to a broader and more inclusive

public base, not just for socially elite/rich.


